
RE: Support for House Bill 4140  

 

Dear members of House Committee on Education, 

 

I support this House Bill 4140 because I believe that having an accommodation form to be used 

immediately following a concussion in schools would be very beneficial to students and their 

recovery.  Our daughter suffered a concussion while playing high school basketball and thankfully 

our private school was quite responsive and accomodating.  Every child needs the kind of support we 

received and the injured children's parents need to be aware of the resources available.   

     

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patricia Gowgiel 

Sisters, Oregon 
 


